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July 31, 2022
Season Kick Off, British Isles Tour conclusion, Season Tickets available

now, Congratulations to George Sterne!

Our season kick off is right around the corner! We start rehearsals again in
September, and we are having a kick off celebration on Saturday, August 27
from 6-8pm. We would love for you and your family to join us! Please share this
information with anyone that may be interested in some family fun or in the
Boys Chorus. We are accepting registrations now, and we will have Open
Rehearsals in September! !

Welcome Home to our Touring
Chorus and TAYME!

Our 2022 tour to the British Isles is
officially complete! Our boys had a
great time experiencing the food,
culture and sites in Ireland, Northern
Ireland, Scotland, and England. The
tour featured six performances with a
highlight being a concert in St.
Patrick's Cathedral in Dublin. It was
our first tour since 2019, and it felt
great to be back on the road!

Season Tickets

Do you have your tickets for the 2022-2023
concert season? We're offering a $5 discount
on season tickets now through August 31.
Make sure to get your tickets, and we'll see
you at the shows!

Holiday Concert - 12/10
Classic Concerts - 3/4 & 3/5
Pops Concert - 5/6



More information available here.

Congratulations to George Sterne!

We are happy to offer many
congratulations and well wishes to
TABC alumnus George Sterne on his
retirement from the LA Opera. He was
in over 150 productions, and his final
run with the Opera was in Aida. You
can find a wonderful write up about
George in the LA Times, linked here.
George was a chorister from 1966-
1968. We hope to see you in Tucson
soon, George!

Upcoming Events

10/29 - Performance at U of A Homecoming, time TBD
12/3 - Holiday Fair, TABC Hall, Seeking vendors now!
12/4 - Holiday Card with U of A Choirs, 3pm & 7:30pm
12/10 - Holiday Concert, U of A Crowder Hall, 3pm & 7:30pm. Get tickets.
12/17 & 12/18 - Holiday Pops with Tucson Symphony. Get tickets.

The Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus has launched our Capital Campaign to
Sustain Our Future. This campaign will help support the Boys Chorus for
many years to come. If you would like more information or to participate in
​the Campaign, please visit the campaign website at www.tabccampaign.org

https://boyschorus.org/purchase-tickets/
https://www.latimes.com/entertainment-arts/story/2022-05-27/la-opera-tenor-retires-after-aida-george-sterne
https://boyschorus.org/holiday-fair/
https://boyschorus.org/purchase-tickets/
https://www.tucsonsymphony.org/event/happy-holidays-feliz-navidad/2022-12-17/
https://www.tabccampaign.org/


Follow us on social media!

 ​  ​ Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!

https://www.facebook.com/TucsonArizonaBoysChorus/
https://www.instagram.com/tucsonazboyschorus/

